Saint Athanasius

Congratulations to our 8th grade graduates: Gabriel KKoppmann, Mya Ortner, Korbyn Peyton, Evan Schares, Charlie Sweeney, &

Zander Youngblut.

Congratulations to our PreK graduates: Davie Anderson, Grace Becker, Clara Begle, Myles Conroy, Jace Delagardelle,

Maddux Delagardelle, Rhys Delagardelle, Ella Frush, Emery Manternach, Nolan Richardson, Lily Rohifeen, Cohen Schmit,

Dorothy Thoma, Sawyer Vogel, Everett Weber, Rylee Weber, & Madigan Wehe.
Pleage continue to keep these graduates and all of our students in your prayers.

Wednesday, May 22nd we will have a PreK through 8th picnic (weather permitting) and will be enjoying
lunch outside. The school will provide sack lunches for student’s eating the school lunch that day.

All are invited to join us for Graduation Mass Thursday, May 23rd @ 8:30am. PK- 8th will attend.

As the school year winds down, please take the time to pay any remaining tuition payments, and get
your lunch accounts caught up. These need to be taken care of no later than June 15th. If you need to
know your balance of either, let the office know and we can get that to you. Thank you for your promptness in
this.

We are looking for someone for After School Care. This would be every school day from 3pm-5pm. We also
have an ongoing need for Substitute Teachers. Please contact the school office for more information.

Planning Ahead:

8th Grade Class Trip will be Monday, May 20th. They will enjoy the day at Adventureland!
May 21st- Out of Uniform Day
May 22nd- Last Day of Preschool
Thursday, May 23rd will be our last day of school. We will dismiss at 11:00. There will be no buses to
take students home, no after school care and no lunch will be served. Graduation Mass will be at 8:30
and PreK Graduation will be at 10:15 in the parish center
Thank you to all who share of their time, talents, and treasures with St. Athanasius School!
A BIG thank you goes out to all of the parents, and families for making the 2023-24 such a successful year.

We also thank our top notch students for putting forth their best efforts. It is amazing to see the growth
everyone has made! Wishing everyone a fun filled and safe summer vacation!!

Your future StArts with us.



